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LAW SOCIETY WELCOMES JURY VERDICTS IN 
THOMAS BYRNE CASE 

Following the jury verdicts in the case of former solicitor Thomas Byrne today, the Law Society has 
issued the following statement:  

‘The Law Society welcomes the verdicts of the jury in the Thomas Byrne case. However, it would 
be inappropriate for the Society to make any further public comment until the sentencing process 
has been completed.’ 

Note: The name of Thomas Byrne was struck off the Roll of Solicitors by the President of the High 
Court, on the application of the Law Society, on 16th June, 2008. 

1 


	News Release
	TO: NEWS EDITORS & PICTURE EDITORS

	Law Society welcomes jury verdicts in
	Thomas Byrne case
	Ken Murphy, Director General, mob: 087 257 4337


